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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/11/2024  10:35:382024/4815/P COMMNT Nicholas Hadaway I live on and I’m an active user of the Magdala.  It is very important that the space is preserved 

for local use. There is good evidence that the landlord has not in good faith sought to achieve this.

26/11/2024  10:58:492024/4815/P APP Curtis Ryan The building was maintained as a pub and an asset of community value on the basis that the function room 

was usable and a part of the pub. Why has this not happened and how can this change be affected without 

consultation? As a local resident I object to the application.

26/11/2024  13:57:002024/4815/P OBJ L Rankin This space was a valued community resource, hosting events like celebrations, wakes, and local gatherings 

that brought people together. Its conversion into a flat disregards the council’s previous refusal and 

undermines the needs of local residents. Restoring the function room would benefit the community by 

providing a much-needed venue for social and cultural events. I urge the council to reject this application and 

support the preservation of this important community asset.
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